7/7/16
To: Waste Away
From: Jerry Frank
240 Orchard Creek
Thank you so much
for your employees who
tried to save the life
of my dear friend Bill
Plutt (103 Yates Circle).
Your employees were
caring and effective at a
difficult time. Sincerely,
Jerry Frank

12/5/2016

D. Bartolomey, Supervisor 527 Wayside Street NW Cornelia, Georgia 30531

## Mr. Bartolomey:

My wife and I greatly appreciate your willingness to purchase a new wheelbarrow to replace our old one which was accidentially discarded. It was an unfortunate circumstance. Your kind gesture of immediately handling our dilemna made us soon forget our previous wheelbarrow.

The UPS driver brought the new wheelbarrow last week. Even though it was not the same make and model, we will certainly benefit from this Tractor Supply one. Thank you very much. On behalf of our family we would like to wish everyone at Waste Away a Very Merry Christmas and a safe and fun filled Holiday season.

Gratitude and Praise,

Richard Markey

Hopes Landing Subdivision